
March 24th, 2020 
  
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
We are so appreciative of your patience with this process.  We are so proud of our BGS 
students, their guardians, and our staff for the transition to this new way of learning and 
teaching. 
  
Moving forward, we will not send nightly emails from BGS; instead, we will email parents with 
messaging on a needs only basis. 
  
We ask both students and guardians to continue checking email regularly as there will be 
communication from classroom teachers.  While there still may be some tweaks and changes 
needed along the way, we are confident BGS students, staff and guardians are on a productive 
path to continue learning. 
  
Thank-you again for all your support.  Please remember to be gentle with yourself in this time 
of learning.  This is new for all of us! If you have any questions moving forward please email 
your teacher directly, or feel free to phone or email us. 
  
  
Mr. Jeff Thompson     Mrs. Meaghan Reist 
Principal      Vice-Principal 
jthompson@cesd73.ca    mreist@cesd73.ca 
  
 


